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To whom it may concern, 

I wish to object to the location of the proposed Plasrefine site. 

My family own and run a business on Berrima rd Moss Vale and we feel that the extra traffic that will come 
through this part of town is way over what it could reasonably take. Berrima rd already has a high volume of 
traffic and with over 100 more trucks per day would become near unusable for the local community. The roads 
that need to be used once they trucks turn off Berrima rd are nowhere near big enough for this amount of 
traffic and would also pass very close to a pre school. 

There are also many concerns re fire risk, noise pollution, actual pollution into the water catchment just to 
name a few. 

I am certainly not against this refinery being in the area, out towards the Boral site which already has heavy 
industry there would be a much better place to have this. To place it in the middle of Moss Vale is just silly. 

Regards 

Hamilton Becher 
 

 




